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The Village Charter School 

 
 
Dear Families, 

 
The Teachers, Administration and Board will soon be working on classroom configuration for the 2023-
2024 school year.  Each year we put a tremendous amount of reflection, discussion, and love toward 
determining what is best for each child’s social, emotional and academic growth.  
 
Your clarity of commitment to keep your child at the Village Charter School helps us to make the best 
configuration decision for all our students. Please support us in this process by returning this form no later 
than Friday, February 17, 2023.  
 

If we do not receive this form by February 17, 

2023 your child’s space will not be held. 
 
Current VCS Student: 
 

Student Name ________________________________  will be returning   will not be returning 

Student Name ________________________________  will be returning   will not be returning 

Student Name ________________________________  will be returning   will not be returning 

Enrolling Siblings: 

 
• UPK/Transitional Kindergarten (TK) students turn 5 by 4/2/24 

• Kindergarten students turn 5 on or before 9/1/23 

• In addition to completing this form, you must also submit an application for each new enrolling sibling 
or risk the possibility of being overlooked during configuration.  

• New student applications can be found on our website: villagecharterschool.com or in the office. 
 
Sibling Name__________________________________ Date of Birth __________ Grade 23/24  _____ 

Sibling Name__________________________________ Date of Birth __________ Grade 23/24  _____ 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________________________________________ 
 

Please return to the office by: 

Friday, February 17, 2023 

https://www.villagecharterschool.com/2021/enrollment/

